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[^ \ Commonwealth Edison.) ona First N1 tion 11 Plats. Chicago. Ilhnois,

( O ' Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

June 28, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

i Subject: Zion Station Unit 1
j Proposed Change to Facility
; Operating License No. DPR-39

NRC Docket No. 50-295

Reference (a): Ju ne 25, 1982, letter from
F. G. Lentine to H. R. De n t o n .

Dear Mr. Denton:

In reference (a), Commonwealth Edison requested an
immediate, temporary change to Facility Operating License No.
DPR-39 and stated that the required fee would be submitted at
the earliest opportunity. Pursuant to 10 CFR 170, Commonwealth4

Edison has determined that the proposed change is a single
Class III amendment. As such, Commonwealth Edison has enclosed
a fee remittance in the amount o f $4,000 f or this amei.dment.

Please address questions regarding this matter to this:

office.

Very truly yours, g

hi
#F. G. Lentine

Nuclear Licensing Administrator poO.bO
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